
EMC Report to Academic Senate 
September 18, 2024 

 

Announcements:  
• EMC is in the process of reviewing its charge. The proposed revisions to the charge can be found 

in a supporting document on the EMC website for the first meeting of the semester on 
September 12, 2024.  

• Bakersfield College has officially withdrawn from the 2024-2025 California Community Colleges 
Chancellor’s Office SEM Program: Supporting the Student Journey. Bakersfield College will 
continue to explore elements of the program, but on a different timeline than set forth in the 
SEM Program.  

Completed Items: 
• CSEA has identified a Classified Co-Chair, Lysander Ramos, for EMC.  

Upcoming Items:  
• EMC will present its charge to the Academic Senate for consideration, along with College 

Council. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Dillon Giblin, EMC Faculty Co-Chair 
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